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To Whom It May Concern 
  
Coleg Morgannwg is pleased to support the educational and business priorities of the Heads of the Valleys 
Innovation Programme for the area. 
  
The College has developed close working relationships with HOVIP and our students, together with students 
from other further education institutions, have benefitted from participating in enterprise initiatives.  These 
initiatives are key to ensure that young learners are equipped with the skills to compete in a global market and 
become successful business leaders of the future.  The students have gained invaluable experience which has 
extended their knowledge and improved their research, problem solving, communication and presentation 
skills.   
  
In addition this programme has supported many SMEs securing and extending the future jobs market in the area 
and the skills base. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
J H Evans (Mrs) 
Principal  


